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Rodgers Memorial Library

Spring deadline is approaching - it's time to buy a
brick to be placed on the library front walk.

Buy a
Brick

Two lines: $50 or three lines: $75. Pick up an order
form at the library or print one out online.

Spring deadline is April 16th

Free Tax Help atthe Library
Wednesday, 12:30PM - 5:30PM, February 6 - April 10

Volunteers from the AARP will be at the library
to help senior citizens and low to moderate
income taxpayers with their tax returns. Tax

@ & assistance volunteers do not, however, help
“ﬁg — prepare Schedule C over $10,000 in expenses,
- - Schedule E, complicated/lengthy Schedule D
forms without proper paperwork, or other specialized forms. Taxpayers with
complex tax forms are advised to seek paid tax help. Call the library at 886-
6030 to make an appointment in advance. Walk-ins are welcome.

Rebecca Rule, Yankee Humorist
Wednesday, March 6, 7:00PM

Drawing on research from her book, "Moved and Seconded:
Town Meeting in New Hampshire, the Present, the Past and the i}
Future", Rebecca Rule regales audiences with stories of the
rituals, traditions and history of town meeting. These include the
perennial characters, the literature, the humor and the wisdom
of this uniquely New England institution. This program is free
and open to the public through a grant from the NH Humanities
Council.

This event is sure to be popular. To reserve a seat, call the library at 886-
6030 or register online.

A Tribute to Carlo Ripaldi - Art Exhibit & Reception
Saturday, March 9, 9:00AM-12:00PM

The work of Hudson artist Carlo Ripaldi (1938-2011) will be on display in the

Quick Links

e Upcoming Events
e RML Website
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Additional March
Events

Beading Group
Peyote Berry & Seed
Bead Bracelet
Materials: $20

Sat 3/23, 11-3PM

Regularly
Scheduled
Events

Adult Anime/Manga
Club
Sat 3/2, 1PM

Genealogy Club
Advanced Research
Fri 3/8, 1:30PM

Gaming Day
Sat 3/9, 12-4PM

Teen Anime/Manga
Club
Mon 3/18, 2:30PM

Book Discussion



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fNmRewhVTx-O8BtNw1S3XTuLIPQQgX9ubDm7Mk05SAJhUfDZmm4K67C9yige7IYJi6GiMHKYO6lWtRbbhhAK99aaUeWPVXWo-DertA1gsCs0Q2QDV1Ie_nbjWWhR-6INHbKeTLusJon52GAJAPY-rI0R4Hn1g50dl5458mLgaLFBeBgKJE-Lww==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fNmRewhVTx-O8BtNw1S3XTuLIPQQgX9ubDm7Mk05SAJhUfDZmm4K6wv3sCW-Icb9L68g0SQRge7eRhwA6OVFPuK37b0TLZKzNG19wUCb-MnC--ie0UAOAK2S7cYgPktXedExsENoKbtnFQSwAppgH04dOEJ832YmcsKwI7S3JOTBVzGtcOVPUXSRVyDSajZ5RrIsjx2uufpCq0TgQpy09WrnatQDsabYsX2WP8gg7hshBVNNcwe3Yw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fNmRewhVTx-O8BtNw1S3XTuLIPQQgX9ubDm7Mk05SAJhUfDZmm4K6wv3sCW-Icb9jXwVnLAwu2woY4a5X7qDyk0nJ1jDu1FZnQ7u75IgQv9SAAXcgkgpGEjKKnJi4U1DtIvredNCxAJI5A7pgni_dIKw_jd1MaWqKMAkd9M3kb3Nu87oJ_zxZE3Uwfaon_UKuzl-_sOMCdgrMRvw4UJFVkLuCQF7tZhVPyfLAPsOlSe8luZvh3Sy1WZ7Q0WAi1eocu-A9fNFTYDPyhNaQn5drQl8cRQe45BQaDgsf4-0Llk0gBguJLPFQyxndVeAYPwW7PRKrWbGIjA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fNmRewhVTx-O8BtNw1S3XTuLIPQQgX9ubDm7Mk05SAJhUfDZmm4K67C9yige7IYJqLKsLrWrUSNC8-_ahavFS-X3E4CCsCvCHLtq24kGEyUpf3PRUPpaPl8KfyRr4lAhvOHTmLRmfUQRbl3ZQxmzu8AKrdiGio0KZHwKy8p6KSDqoMVM3_RQq71jcGOoVR3ShNO38pgVhtRB_3dgCTg9hZDP451k7mHG&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fNmRewhVTx-O8BtNw1S3XTuLIPQQgX9ubDm7Mk05SAJhUfDZmm4K67C9yige7IYJi6GiMHKYO6lWtRbbhhAK99aaUeWPVXWo-DertA1gsCs0Q2QDV1Ie_nbjWWhR-6INHbKeTLusJon52GAJAPY-rI0R4Hn1g50dl5458mLgaLFBeBgKJE-Lww==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fNmRewhVTx-O8BtNw1S3XTuLIPQQgX9ubDm7Mk05SAJhUfDZmm4K6waSeyZlpPu6z_9AYsSALAF5Q7pRTiW8_hE7TmdTHo7ZcdVI3HBC63Ypqc3zaUXUTQtlL2t8rTz3gTRbKxsXQYQ8j_MVbuzBJf-0k-lDy6NoPtmIX869yZ3ozwVWoKvF0qvt583Wa2Vq&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fNmRewhVTx-O8BtNw1S3XTuLIPQQgX9ubDm7Mk05SAJhUfDZmm4K6waSeyZlpPu66PTu6Bz9ecorgg9Mh8BnSNzwkkPKvUmMy6U5BtAGVatoMxiAfNUURuoH2-kCfXqdaPPAAQQjlKFcFTg7vojAxQaP3G2IswTqGFIHswnKpC1qtXrWpjMfAg==&c=&ch=

= community room of the library through the month of March. BREEN=1ele/iEN iR 1I-]
4 Ripaldi's work has been exhibited in art shows around Attic

New England and Florida as well as in other venues Tue 3/19, 1:30PM
including theatres, restaurants, cancer centers and
libraries.

Join our
Mailing List

| ' i Join us on March 9th for a reception hosted by Carlo's

daughter Carla Sullivan in honor of the artist and his work.
The event is open to the public and brunch will be served. The reception has
a Hawaiian shirts theme.

Your Brain on Gratitude
Thursday, March 21, 7:00PM

The benefits of gratitude are many, for those of us feeling
grateful just as much as those on the receiving end of our
gratitude. From a stronger immune system to a better
ability to bounce back from negative events, gratitude has §
wide-ranging positive effects. Join Diane MacKinnon, MD,
Master Certified Life Coach as she discusses the benefits
of gratitude and how to simply and easily add more gratitude to our daily lives.
Pre-registration is requested: call 886-6030 or register online.

Library Film Series
Catch films you may have missed in the theatres. Snacks will be served. For

upcoming films call our Film Line at 816-4535.

Cinema Celebration: 2nd Thursdays (March 14), 6:30PM
Argo (R): Based on the true story of the rescue of six American g
diplomats from Iran in 1980. Starring Ben Affleck, Bryan
Cranston, Alan Arkin and John Goodman. Academy Award
Winner for Best Picture.

Free Family Film: 3rd Saturdays (March 16),
1:00PM

Wreck-It Ralph (PG): A video game villain
wants to be a hero and wreaks havoc while trying
to fulfill his dream.

Advanced Genealogy Researching
Friday, March 8, 1:30PM

Sometimes we are so used to searching for

; what others have done, we lack the skills

~ needed to do original research. Rich Guilmette
will be presenting his fourth workshop on
researching. This presentation will cover what
is necessary and available to do research
using newspapers, obituaries, church records, city and town reports,
archives and libraries.

£

Second Hand Prose
2nd Sunday of the Month, 11AM - 3PM, Hills Memorial Library
3rd Thursday of the Month, 5PM - 8PM, Hills Memorial Library

Great prices on books, DVDs, CDs, and comic books this month on


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fNmRewhVTx-O8BtNw1S3XTuLIPQQgX9ubDm7Mk05SAJhUfDZmm4K6wv3sCW-Icb9yiSoZQRXfDf6p7-5jh5-apr_6tZG-EsfT6agsRYTsKMcKg4JUqjyuyolF3jxDfLDnOvHZXYy0_POk7vq6yBoDJ9m3otGq54lE_9RoAs_WHWapf52ZHDXUEpPpDG_Kaeyxlf_bBdgFaxnddLcreHptg5k4nrTi9NDzg8knuo4FHsOsL3m1d7KJDbsKOgWE_LyHC2SaGUIKXTSlmsDZTqfnDLQK69aFVN8&c=&ch=
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1104276052487

Sunday, March 10, and again on Thursday, March 21. The Friends recently
received a donation of thousands of good quality books -- come have a look!

'Early Bird' admittance at 10AM Sunday granted to paid members of the
Friends. You may become a member at the sale for as little as $10. Please
enter via the ramp at the rear of the building. DONATIONS of DVDs, CDs,
and gently used books are NEEDED and may be brought to Second Hand
Prose or to the Library during regular hours.

The Friends will be having a meeting at the Rodgers Memorial Library on
Tuesday, 3/12 at 7:00PM. New members welcome.




